Dear Residents,

Alteration at the G/F Lift Lobby of South Tower

As informed by the Estates Office (EO), please note that an alteration will be carried out at the ceiling of the South Tower G/F Lift Lobby this weekend. Details are as follows:

Date: **27 – 29 January 2024** (Saturday – Monday)

Time: **9am – 7pm** daily

Affected Areas: G/F Lift Lobby of the South Tower, different areas will

be cordoned off intermittently.

During the work period, the access to the South Tower entrance and to lifts 4-6 will be restricted occasionally for safety reasons. Residents are advised to use the North Tower entrance to access the halls during the aforesaid period. For your safety, please keep away from the work areas and follow the notices or instructions provided on site.

If you have any questions regarding the above arrangement, please email <u>ughall@hkbu.edu.hk</u> or call the UGH hotline at 3411 2600.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Regards, Undergraduate Halls Office of Student Affairs

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information.

